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Barry T. Smitherman
Chairman

A '-19'SI
Public Utility Commission pf. Texas^ril^

^ C

September 7, 2010

Carol and Glen Bockhorn
1816 Chincoteague Way
Round Rock, Texas 78681

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Bockhorn:

Rick Perry
Governor

Thank you for your letter raising your concerns about LCRA's proposed McCamey D to Kendall
to Gillespie transmission line and the potential impact to your property.

Unfortunately, because LCRA has filed their application and the case is pending before the
Commission, I cannot ta^l^ any substantive issues relating to the proceeding. I have filed
your letter in Docket N. 38354 so that other parties are also aware of your concerns.

Thank you again for writing.

Sincerel

7
Barry T. Smitherman

Printed on recyded paper An Equal Opportunity Employer
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Cantwell, Garnet

From: Bockhorn, Glen (Austin, TX) [GLEN. Bockhorn@unisourcelink.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 6:29 AM
To: Smitherman, Barry
Subject: CREZ line through hill country

Dear Mr. Smitherman,

We are landowners in Gillespie and Kerr counties with the potential to be greatly affected by the proposed
transmission line. We are following with great interest your call for some caution and further scrutiny of this
project as the consequences are too great to rush any decisions. Our family, like many others, have participated
in our civic duty multiple times before. We have a highway dividing our land, an electrical power plant, two
separate transmission lines, and a gas pipeline running through our property. We love our land that has been in
the family well over 100 years for so many reasons. We enjoy the beauty and recreation, we reflect, praise and
worship God, raise a few head of cattle, hunt and otherwise enjoy the wildlife, hope to live there in retirement,
and delight in passing this treasure down to our children and future generations. Thank you for this opportunity to
express our concerns.

Sincerely,

Carol and Glen Bockhorn (Henke ranch)
1816 Chincoteague Way
Round Rock, Tx. 78681
512-415-3513



Cantwell, Garnet

From: Bockhorn, Glen (Austin, TX) [GLEN.Bockhorn@unisourcelink.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 6:29 AM
To: Smitherman, Barry
Subject: Crez line through hill country

Dear Mr. Smitherman,

We are landowners in Kerr and Gillespie counties with the potential of being greatly affected by the transmission
lines. We are following with great interest therefore, your call for caution and further scrutiny. We have always
felt that the consequences of this project are too great to rush decisions that need more consideration
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